
 

CBE presents Legacy Award to Dr. Rupinder Toor  
 
CALGARY – The Calgary Board of Education (CBE) Board of Trustees is 
honoured to announce Dr. Rupinder Toor as the sixth recipient of the CBE’s 
Legacy Award. The award will be presented at the Public Board Meeting on 
Tuesday, Mar. 6, 2018. 
 
Dr. Toor is an award-winning medical doctor and founder of the Northeast Calgary 
Women’s Clinic, a not-for-profit health-care clinic for women that addresses the 
cultural and gender barriers that can prevent them from seeking medical care. 
 
Dr. Toor attended Dr. Gordon Higgins School and James Fowler High School.  
 
The CBE Legacy Award celebrates public education in Calgary and the individuals 
who have contributed to our communities. In every corner of the city, across the 
country and beyond, CBE alumni have made a lasting impact. 
 
Public education makes a difference in our communities, our country and our 
world. Legacy Award recipients embody the work of the public education system 
and represent the legacy of the CBE: preparing students for life, work and inspiring 
life-long learning. 
 
Nominations for the Legacy Award are accepted year round. The form is available 
on the CBE website at http://cbe.ab.ca/about-us/board-of-trustees/Pages/legacy-
award.aspx 
 
 
Date Tuesday, Mar. 6, 2018 
Time    12 p.m. 
Where  CBE Education Centre 

1221 – 8th Street S.W.  
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